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# o UNITED STATES
8" "h, ' NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
# 'E REGION V

#o - 1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD
o SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA

og,,, WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596

dnc9,7, 1970
' Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Electric
121 -S. W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 97204

Attention: C. Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Thank you for your letter of June 4,1980 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated May 12, 1980.

The corrective action you have taken and planned will be reviewed during
the next physical protection inspection.

Sincerel ,

)

/ A .

L. R. Norderhaug g et -
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' Safeguards Brangh
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